
To Whom it may concern; 

We are customers of K W Resort Utilities Corporation and recently received 
the Initial Customer Notice regarding the proposed rate hike. 
We are strongly opposed to such a dramatic rate hike! 

The rate hike is unreasonable. The cost of living index since 2009 is 1-2o/o 
and real wages have not kept up over this same time period. The proposed 
rate hike is almost an 100°/o (double) increase over current pricing. This 
would be a disporportionally harsh increase for working families struggling 
to make ends meet! 

During this same time frame (since 2009), fuel costs ... especially oil and 
natural gas have gone down in price. Perhaps the Florida Public Service 
Commission should take closer look at the management and overhead 
costs of K W Utilities rather than burden the customers with an unrealistic 
rate hike .... ! 

This is a complaint with regard to Docket No. 150071-SU, K W Utilities 
Corp. 

Thank you in advance for not granting such an outrageous rate hike. 

Sincerely, , a d ~ . 
Steve ana Amy Kehoe ~ 
40-1 Spoonbill Way II _ ( _, ( J 
Key West , FL 33040 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
NOV 09, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 07118-15
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